February 25, 1915.

My dear Doctor McKenzie:

I have your recent letter and shall be glad to see you on the 6th of March at 2:00 P M as suggested.

I take pleasure in enclosing the Frederick Cleveland diagram as requested.

It is my information that Mr. Lipps has accomplished a great deal for Carlisle, and I am disposed to give him an opportunity to continue to make good.

As to the Inspectorships to which you refer, I presume you know that while these positions do not require a Civil Service examination, the appointments are determined by the Commission, and that the requirements as fixed by their specifications are quite out of the usual, also that a Civil Service status is not sufficient.

Then you are in the office again, I will be pleased to tell you more about these Inspectorships...

Sincerely yours. (Signed) Cate Solle

Commissioner

And the second second

Dr. F. A. McKenzie.
402 L Street. N W
Washington, D. C.

File

23720/

1915

BARLISLE

M